
ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL
NEW PARISH COUNCILLORS AS OF 03.05.2019

As of today, the new Council is in post. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Cllr Keith Halliday and Cllr Nick White for all they have done for the village, particularly Cllr Halliday with the difficult portfolio of Highways. 

I would like to welcome Cllr Sylvia Daw and Cllr Stephen Rabagliati to the Council and thank them for nominating themselves!

At the Annual Meeting which is being held on Monday 20th May, portfolios will be agreed for all Councillors as well as the Chairman for the coming year. After this meeting I will be able to circulate an updated contact list for your Councillors. 

My email address remains the same and am available if you have any issues you wish to raise or questions. 

Victoria Rutt

Clerk and RFO 

CLERK TO THE COUNCIL – VICTORIA RUTT
11 Highfield Road, Horam, East Sussex, TN21 0ED
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